
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
ADDENDUM NUMBER ONE (1) 

DATE: April 17, 2024 
 

 
PROJECT: 900 Kw Generator 

Birmingham-Shuttleworth International Airport 
  Birmingham, Alabama 
 
From:  Birmingham Airport Authority (BAA) 
  5900 Messer Airport Highway 
  Birmingham, Alabama 35212 
 
To:   All Participants 
 
 
General:  
 
This addendum will form a part of the and modifies the original Request for Proposal 
(RFP) document.  The following changes take precedence over items in the RFP.  Any 
portion of the RFP not changed by this Addendum remains in effect.  Recipients of the 
Addendum are advised to provide this Addendum to anyone to whom they further 
distribute without the BAA’s knowledge. 
 
Participants in this RFP are required to acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in their 
proposal.  Failure to do so may subject Proposer for disqualification. 
 
 
ADDITIONAL INFORMATION/CLARIFICATIONS/ATTCHMENTS DESCRIBED BELOW: 
 
1. Dates for the Prebid/Site visit will be changed. We will advise you at a later date. 

 



2. It is the Contractors responsibility to quote a Generator that is a suitable 
replacement for what we currently have. The generator required may be over 
900kw. 

 
3. We encourage Contractor to attend the site visit to look the current Generator and 

where it is located. We will require the contractor to remove the existing Generator 
and install the new Generator. 

 

 


